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Walker, John R. (DESC)

From: Hany Sargeant Jr (NN

Sent:  Thursday, April 21, 2005 4:20 AM

To: Walker, John R. (DESC); William Mauco - IOTC
Cc: Gill, Teresa (DESC)

Subject: Re: Solicitation SP0600-05-R-0700

John
As you are aware we continue to deliver DESC product as requested so therefore our letter is valid-and will continue to remain so for

the balance of this solicitation and the next. ] have had numerous discussions on this with the General who has spoken to the Minister.
As you are aware this is a sensitive issue in Jordan and they would prefer to keep it as low profile as possible!!

Regards

Harry

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

~--Original Message—--

From: Walker, John R. (DESC)
To: William Mauco - JOTC
CC.: Gill, Teresa (DESC)
Sent: Wed Apr 20 19:12:4] 2005
Subject: Solicitation SP0600-05-R-0700

Dear Mr. Mauco,

Regarding your Letter of Authorization (LOA) for subject solicitation, were you advised by a representative of the Jordanian Ministry
“Energy that the LOA dated May 20, 2004, (attached below) is still considered current by the Ministry of Energy and, if so, could
». ,ou provide me with the name of the representative with whom thiis was discassed?

>; Harry Sargeant Jr <SS

:hl;ave not been able to get confirmation with the US Embassy on this matter yet and this information should be helpful in resolving
mafter.

Sincerely,

John R. Walker

Contracting Officer

DESC-B

Office

Cell
Fax

v <<LOA (IOTC NRDC).pdf>>

05/25/2008



